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PHP 5.3.0 is Released
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The PHPÂ development team has announced the final release version of 5.3.0, which includes a
number of bug fixes and improvements to the 5.x series. As web hosts upgrade their platforms, this
will impact the performance of content managment systems, such as XOOPSÂ and ImpressCMS.

Both XOOPS and ImpressCMS have announced their moves to PHPÂ 5 compatibility, but only
ImpressCMS has made PHP 5 a requirement for their current release. You can read the PHP5
announcement, see the highlights of the changes,or read the complete changelog.
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http://www.php.net/archive/2009.php#id2009-06-30-1
http://www.xoops.org/modules/news/article.php?storyid=4798
http://community.impresscms.org/modules/smartsection/item.php?itemid=122
http://us2.php.net/migration53
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https://www.christianwebresources.net
mailto:steve@christianwebresources.net

